
Notices of Intent (NOI’s)can 
now be submitted via email!

PUENOI@co.tulare.ca.us

The same requirements apply as for paper/faxed/electronically 
submitted NOI’s:

1. Must be received at the Tulare Office no later than 4:00 
PM on the day prior to the proposed application.  No 
applications shall be made prior to the date & time as 
proposed on the NOI.

2. A valid recommendation must be included with the NOI if 
a Pest Control Business is making the application.

Pesticide Use Enforcement\Forms\Notices of Intent (NOI’s)can now be submitted poster.pptx


